
 

FIRST CLASS PRE-K 
Alabama’s Voluntary Pre-K Program 

PRE-REGISTRATION 

Alabama’s nationally recognized First Class Pre-K 
is preparing for another exciting school year! 

• AES is accepting online pre-registration applications for 2018-2019 school year (for assistance 
with accessing online application contact Mrs. Grimsley-Dawkins, AES Guidance Counselor, 334-
585-3679 ext. 2001.) 

• Enrollment is open to all children four years of age on or before 9/2/18 who are residents of the 
state of Alabama (children who are eligible for kindergarten are ineligible) 

• Enrollees must provide a copy of the child’s birth certificate (may be uploaded into the online 

pre-registration site or submitted directly to Abbeville Elementary School. 

• Enrollees must provide proof of residence – either a current utility bill or copy of a lease or 

mortgage (may be uploaded into the online pre-registration site or submitted directly to 

Abbeville Elementary School.) 

• Registration Assistance will be provided by Mrs. Grimsley-Dawkins on 
Thursday, July 12 and 26, 2018, from 9am-11am. (Please bring all enrollment 

verification documents. 
• There is No Registration Fee for this program. 

• Upon enrollment, child’s immunization record must be provided. 
• No child will be denied participation on basis of income, sex, race, color, national origin, or disability 

   
 

 

Forms 
(Registration may be 
completed online at 

anytime.) 

Go online to https://alprek.asapconnected.com. 
Complete the Pre-Registration Form and 

submit birth certificate and proof of residence. 

Pre- 

Dates 

July 12 and 26, 2018  
(9am-11am) 

More 
Information 

Visit www.children.alabama.gov and see 

Pre-Registration Info under First Class 
Pre-K. 

Acceptance to 
the Program 

Please contact Mrs. Grimsley-Dawkins. 
334-585-3679 ext. 2001 

sgdawkins@henryschools.org 

https://alprek.asapconnected.com/
http://www.children.alabama.gov/

